
In this newsletter we bring together information which we hope you will find useful and we 

highlight how the Partnership continues to communicate and keep in touch with all our agencies 

and provide guidance to support you in your role working with children and adults. In this edition, 

we bring you information in the about Right Care, Right Person and also the DSP Self-Neglect and 

Hoarding conference. There is also information about Partnership work, important safeguarding 

updates and new training dates.  
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New training dates are now open for booking 

on Me Learning.  

All dates for children and adult safeguarding 

training until December 2024 are listed in the 

courses section of your Me Learning account. 



In the Spotlight….. DSP Conference 2nd July 2024 
 

  

 



‘Right Care, Right Person (RCRP) is being introduced in County Durham and 
Darlington on 10 June 2024 
 
Right Care Right Person (RCRP) is a national model involving a partnership approach 
which changes the way the emergency services respond to medical calls to ensure 
that vulnerable people receive the right specialist health support they need by 
ensuring that people in mental health crisis and those where there are concerns 
about welfare are seen by the right professional, to improve outcomes and the 
experience for people who need mental health support. This approach also helps to 
avoid inappropriate criminalisation, especially of those in mental health crisis.   
 
The focus is on maintaining patient safety and ensuring that people in mental 
health crisis are not left without support.  
 
Durham Constabulary will implement RCRP in County Durham and Darlington on 
Monday 10th June 2024. The approach to RCRP implementation and mental health 
has been planned and developed jointly throughout the partnership in advance of 
the introduction of the changes, involving health, social care, and other relevant 
partners and a multi-agency governance structure has 
been agreed.   Once implemented the arrangements 
will be monitored and reviewed over time.  
Detailed legal guidance and toolkits will be published 
by the National Police Chiefs Council and College of 
Policing soon.   

Right Care, Right Person 
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